
 
Nora Duffy Award 

Nomination Form 2017 

The Nora Duffy Award is named in honor and memory of Nora Duffy, former 
director of continuing education at the University of Dayton 

 
Special programs and continuing education invites you to submit a nomination for the 2017 Nora Duffy 
Award. It is presented annually to a re-entry student who is a graduating senior. The award acknowledges 
the recipient’s dedication and hard work to complete the baccalaureate degree while overcoming 
significant obstacles to attain this goal. 
 

For: 

 
Please Read Carefully: 
Criteria for the NORA DUFFY AWARD are listed below. The award is a $100 honorarium and a plaque, which are 

presented at a recognition dinner. It is also noted in the graduation program. All nominations are reviewed by a 

committee. Both recipients and nominees are notified. 

Please complete all sections of the nomination form. Contact special programs and continuing education (x92605) if 

you have any questions regarding this award or the process. 

1. Nominee information 
 

Nominee’s name: _________________________________ Major: ______________________ 

 

Address: __________________________ City: ________________________ State: ________ 

 

Home telephone: ______________________________ ZIP code: _______________________ 

2. Submitted by 

 

2. Submitted by 
 

Your name: __________________________________ Department: ______________________ 

 

Title, if applicable: ____________________________ Telephone: _______________________ 

3. Summary 

 

 



3. Summary 
 

Below, please summarize how the student represents the award criteria. Respond according to the following 

criteria: 

 

• Re-entry student. 

• Graduating senior during the current academic year. 

• Overcame significant obstacles in order to complete the baccalaureate degree. 

• Cumulative grade point average. 

• Personal characteristics which reflect the Marianist tradition. 

 

Thank you for your support of this adult learner at UD. 

 

 

Information on the nominee: 
(Summarize information in the space below.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Return the completed form by February 24, 2017 to: 

Julie Mitchell, Executive Director 

Special Programs and Continuing Education 

300 College Park 

Campus Zip 7011rmation 


